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Sponsor

Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council (SSHRC)

For More Information

Visit the Connection Grants - Connecting for Canada's 150th [1] website

Description

The Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council (SSHRC) is pleased to announce the
launch of Connecting for Canada’s 150th [1], a unique series of Connection Grants to mark
Canada’s 150th anniversary in 2017. This historic anniversary is an opportunity to highlight
scholarly activities that mobilize research about Canada at 150: its past, its present and its
future.  This initiative also provides support for connection activities that exemplify the
contributions of Canadian institutions and researchers in the social sciences and humanities,
either to a discipline or to global fields of study.

SSHRC invites interested applicants and their partner organizations to apply for support through
the Connection Grants funding opportunity [2]. Applications are subject to the evaluation criteria
and scoring scheme [3] common to all Connection Grants. However, all applicants must
demonstrate how their project addresses this historic anniversary. Applicants applying under
Connecting for Canada’s 150th should consult the full description [1] of the initiative.
For Questions, please contact
Paula Popovici, Program Officer
Research Grants and Partnerships Division
613-992-0498
Paula.Popovici@sshrc-crsh.gc.ca [4]
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Ornella McCarron, Grants Officer
Research Services Office
519-824-4120 x52832
omccarro@uoguelph.ca [5]
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Funding Opportunities and Sponsor News

Disciplines:

Page 1 of 2

http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/canadas_150th_anniversary-150e_anniversaire_du_Canada-eng.aspx
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/canadas_150th_anniversary-150e_anniversaire_du_Canada-eng.aspx
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/canadas_150th_anniversary-150e_anniversaire_du_Canada-eng.aspx
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/connection_grants-subventions_connexion-eng.aspx
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/connection_grants-subventions_connexion-eng.aspx#5
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/connection_grants-subventions_connexion-eng.aspx#5
http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/canadas_150th_anniversary-150e_anniversaire_du_Canada-eng.aspx
mailto:Paula.Popovici@sshrc-crsh.gc.ca
mailto:omccarro@uoguelph.ca


Connecting for Canada’s 150th Anniversary
Published on Research Alerts (https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts)

Humanities
Social Sciences

    Source
URL:https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts/content/connecting-
canada%E2%80%99s-150th-anniversary 

Links
[1] http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-
programmes/canadas_150th_anniversary-150e_anniversaire_du_Canada-eng.aspx
[2] http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/connection_grants-
subventions_connexion-eng.aspx
[3] http://www.sshrc-crsh.gc.ca/funding-financement/programs-programmes/connection_grants-
subventions_connexion-eng.aspx#5
[4] mailto:Paula.Popovici@sshrc-crsh.gc.ca
[5] mailto:omccarro@uoguelph.ca

Page 2 of 2

https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/content/connecting-canada%E2%80%99s-150th-anniversary
https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/content/connecting-canada%E2%80%99s-150th-anniversary

